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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
From:      Brad Solon, Building Official 
 
To:   Rapid City Planning Commission 
 
Date:   November 8, 2010 
 
Subject: Rename Portion of Century Road to Camden Drive (10RD004) 
 
 
This request is to rename a portion of Century Road to Camden Drive.  The previously dedicated 
right-of-way are located in Menard Subdivision and Anamosa Crossing Subdivision. 
 
The right-of-way in Menard Subdivision is currently undeveloped and the right-of-way within 
Anamosa Crossing Subdivision is fully developed.  Neither section of road provides access to 
any business or dwelling.  A different portion of Century Road near Huffman Subdivision is being 
extended in a southerly direction, south of the On the Border restaurant.  This proposed change 
is necessary to coordinate the naming of the streets in the vicinity and to avoid duplicate address 
ranges along the same road  
 
Staff received no adverse comments from the Emergency Services Communication Center staff, 
Rapid City Fire Department staff or the Police Department staff.   
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends that the proposed street located in the 
previously dedicated right-of-way named Century Road in Menard Subdivision be named 
Camden Drive and the portion of Century Road in Anamosa Crossing Subdivision be 
changed to Camden Drive. 
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